


[bookmark: _GoBack]At this year’s members seminar there was a presentation by view plus on tactile graphics. Legislatively the local affiliate of the NFB. Is still working on parent’s wrights, as well as the minimum wage and access technology including medical devices. We are looking for volunteers for this year’s bell academy, and Craig cooper spoke about the purpose of bell. If members need assistance with social security contact Carla. There were swag bags given to attendees. The board voted during its annual scholarship meeting to have 3 500 dollar scholarships, and to add additional requirements such as attending chapter meetings to receive your scholarship. We are also working with the business enterprise program to help vendors, and make sure that vendors are working. Also we are working to add more blind individuals to the OCB board.  Nattily is going to establish the diversity inclusion comittie and she will choose two participate in the comittie. 



